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Net Zero by Industry
Clarity and Insight.

Ask questions, share you views and experience
or discuss Government engagement.

The recent announcements have left our members with many questions.
We want to help provide you clarity and insight into these, both directly
through our own engagement and through facilitating the sharing of key
information between members.

Contact Simon Harpin if you have:

« Questions on impacts or changes from the announcements

* Reguests for any other insight or information you would like from BEAMA.

*  Views or experiences which you feel could help other BEAMA members
achieve our common goals.

A Government discussion, which has given information of interest, or
which 1s upcoming and you believe BEAMA could add value in attending.
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